
 
 

 

 

 

CITY OF ONTARIO 

LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the June 14, 2016 regular meeting of the Library Board of 

Trustees, which meets at 6:00 p.m. in the meeting room of the Ontario City Library, 215 

East C Street, Ontario, California, is hereby cancelled, due to lack of quorum. 

 

NOTICE is further given that the next regular meeting of the Library Board of Trustees 

will be held on Tuesday, July 12, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. at the Ontario City Library, 

215 East C St., Ontario, California.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 14, 2016 

Nancy Morales, Administrative Assistant 

 

  

 


